
“I am a Perham High School 2008 Grad-
uate. I will graduate from SMSU Decem-
ber 2022 with an Early Childhood Educa-
tion degree.”

“I am co-teaching in first grade with Miss 
Windels for the months of September and 
October and then plan to move into Ken-
dra Geiser’s pre-kindergarten room for the 
month of November.”

“I have wanted to become a 
teacher since I was little, but 
the reason I decided to pursue a 
teaching degree in Early Child-
hood is because I wanted to be 
a part of helping all students 
succeed and feel accepted.”

“I think everything you ob-
serve while in the classroom 
will be helpful in the future 
and I think more classroom 
experience over book work 
would be beneficial for all fu-
ture educators.”

“My hope after 
graduation is to get 
into a district close 
to the area for 
Kindergarten or 

1st grade!”

Lessons from student teaching >>>>>>>>>>>>>
Jamie George<<<<<

“The best part of student teaching 
is getting to know different school 
districts and staff and I have en-
joyed the smaller school districts I 
have been able to be a part of.”

“The most difficult part is 
learning new curriculum and 
material in a short time frame 
and has been different in 
every district I have student 
taught in.”


